Schoch, Rainer <rainer.schoch@smns-bw.de> Wed, Nov 25, 2015 at 1:54 AM

To: "Parker, William" <william_parker@nps.gov>

Dear Bill,
I have to say that I have never made such an experience before. (D

D ——————.
G i ¢ will appear in January 2016 in another

journal.

In our revision we considered all valuable points of the reviews, so they were certainly helpful.

I have no objections against you using the photos and referring to the characters.

Best wishes
Rainer

[Quoted text hidden]

Dr. Rainer Schoch
Staatliches Museum fuer Naturkunde

https://mail .google.com/mail/u/1/?ui=28&ik=b4afea90c5&view=pt&g=rainer.schoch%40smns-bw.de&qgs=true&search=query&th=1513d8f2e933131d&simI=1513...
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